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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 9 Options Evening - Thursday 9th February 2023 6:00pm – 8:00pm 

We would like to invite you and your child to attend our Year 9 Options Evening on Thursday 9th 
February 2023 between 6:00pm until 8:00pm in school.   The aims of the evening are for students and 
parents to: 

• Learn about the process for choosing option subjects and to talk to subject staff about potential 
Option choices. 

• Find out about the curriculum offer in years 10 and 11. 

Due to the high turnout expected at this event, we will split it into two parts: 

• Chosen population - there will be a 25 minute presentation in the Main School Hall for parents 
and students at 6.15pm.  After the presentation, you will be able to talk to subject staff in the G 
Block about specific Option choices and ask questions. 

• Hill population - there will be a 25 minute presentation in the Main School Hall at 7.15pm.  We 
recommend that you attend the evening from 6pm onwards and talk to subject staff in the G 
Block before the presentation.  

If there is an issue with attending your designated time, please let Mr Care know and we will swap you 
over. 

There will be an opportunity for parents to have an online meeting with the school’s senior staff or 
Miss Stoneman, Inclusion Lead on 1st March 2023.   You will receive an email to book via the on-line 
system in due course. 

Lastly, the Year 9 Parents’ Evening on 26th January booking system will be live imminently.  Please 
book your online sessions when you receive the notification via email. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Care or myself if you need further information at this stage.  We 
will also be available throughout the Options Evening to discuss any questions you may have.   

Yours faithfully 

     
 

Mr W Witham     Mr Care 
Assistant Headteacher    Year 9 Lead – Progress Coordinator 
 
 
 
 


